
GARY JOHNSON WRITE-IN RESULTS 
 
 
 I would like to send out a personal “THANK YOU” to all 
those in Michigan that helped on the Gary Johnson’s 
Campaign. The requests for yard signs, bumper stickers, and 
flyers were over whelming. As you know we put up a tough 
fight to get his name on the ballot, and your voices did 
not go unheard of, please read the impact that we made 
below. 
 
Thank you – Denee Rockman-Moon – LPM Chair 
 

"The amount of challenges we faced at each stage of 
the campaign were simply staggering. Those in power did 
everything they could to silence our voices, and what 
happened? 7,774 proud Michiganders stood up and casted 
their votes for Governor Johnson on Election Day (although 
I suspect that number may be a little low).  
 
This would have never been possible without each and every 
one of you. All the work that you did, no matter what the 
amount, was a tremendous help. With extremely limited 
resources and every possible obstacle being thrown at us, 
we were able to accomplish the Most Successful Presidential 
Write-In Campaign in Michigan's History!   
 
 On behalf of Governor Johnson, campaign manager Ron 
Nielson and the rest of the Gary Johnson 2012 staff, thank 
you so much for your efforts and support. I can't tell you 
how proud I have been to be a part of this, and you should 
be as well.  
 
Live Free, John Cruz Michigan Campaign Director, Gary 
Johnson 2012" 
 
Dear Libertarian, 
 
Thank you for helping Libertarian Action Super PAC (LASPAC) and our efforts to promote 
Libertarian Gary Johnson for President. 
 
Gary Johnson ended up getting 0.99% of the vote, which was more than double the 0.40% 
received by Bob Barr in 2008, and more than triple the 0.32% received by Michael Badnarik 
in 2004. 
 
 
LASPAC Final Report    Below are some of the highlights: 
 



3,900 yard signs distributed 
30,000 bumper stickers distributed 
80,000 door hangers distributed 
28,000 postcards mailed* 
281,000 robocalls made 
$167,798 in contributions from 916 contributors 
33,527 YouTube video views 
 
While we don't think LASPAC had a dramatic impact on Gary Johnson's election results, 
we think our efforts did add to Gary Johnson's publicity and vote count. 
 
It looks like the Libertarian Party did very well overall. In addition to Gary Johnson's excellent 
results, we've seen public reports that Libertarians in down-ballot races around the country 
showed improvements in their vote percentages. 
 
We're winding down the activities of LASPAC now that the presidential election is over, but I 
hope that others will make additional efforts in the future to form political action committees 
to promote Libertarian Party candidates around the country. 
 
Once again, I'd like to thank Governor Gary Johnson and Judge Jim Gray for doing a great 
job representing the Libertarian Party. And I'd like to thank LASPAC donors and volunteers 
who helped to promote the Johnson/Gray ticket. 
 
Take care,--Wes Benedict 
 
 


